
 

 

 

 

        Monday 26th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are proud and delighted to announce that we will soon be a National School Breakfast 

Programme School. From 10th December, ALL pupils across the school will receive a free bagel on 

their way into school each day. This is part of a new DFE scheme which is supported by the charities, 

Family Action and Magic Breakfast and will run for approximately four terms before it is reviewed.  

Breakfast is the most important meal of the day and research has proven that a wholesome breakfast 

improves children’s concentration and ability to learn and we are delighted to have been accepted as 

part of this scheme.  

Where 

Bagels will be prepared in the morning by staff and will be available at the following points from 

8.45am: 

 FS playgroud for FS1 and FS2  

 Outside the main hall entrance for Year 1&2 

 Outside the Year 3/4 entrance for Year 3&4 

 Outside the Year 5/6 entrance for Year 5&6  

Helpers 

If you would like to volunteer to help toast and butter these bagels in the morning, please let the 

office know or message us on school jotter.  

Food and Allergens 

Ingredients: wheat flour, water, wholemeal flour, sugar, salt, yeast and malt.  

Allergens: Wheat flour (gluten), wholemeal flour (gluten) 

If your child has an allergy and you do not wish them to have a bagel please let your child’s class 

teacher know. 

 

We hope the children enjoy this tasty, nutritious start to the day each morning! 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs J McLaughlin  

 

Head of School  

 


